MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE

Development Services Department
Addressing

Phone: 907 343-8466
Fax: 907 249-7868
email: Addressing@muni.org

Mayor Dave Bronson

November 16, 2021

University Area Community Council
Anchorage, AK 99577

RE: Proposed Street Name Change
Dear University Area Community Council,

We have received a proposal to change the name of Joyce Street to Clarkson Place. The name is acceptable per
MOA Street Naming requirements. This is an official notification of a street name alteration within your Community
Council boundary.

The change was proposed by the owner of property fronting the small section of Joyce Street in between Boniface
Parkway and E 43 Avenue. They are the only property owners fronting the street and affected by this change.
Joyce Street is considered a duplicate street name, as nother Joyce Road exists to the northeast, and they will never
connect.

Public street renaming is a process defined in Anchorage Municipal Code 21.15.133.

Old Street Name Proposed new street name
Joyce Street Clarkson Place

Code requires us to notify Community Councils 21 days before the change is submitted to the Mayor through an
Executive Order.

The Executive Order 2021-002 will be sent to the Mayor’s Office December 8, 2021.

If you have any questions about these proposed street name alteration, contact our office at the telephone number
listed above.

Sincerely,

Karleen Wilson
Municipal Addressing Official
enclosed: map showing location
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